
U.S. Marshals Service

Office of General Counsel

2604 Jefferson Davis Hwy.
Alexandria, VA 22301-1025

Re: Privacy Act Request No.
379.
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2014USMS26315; Julio cardenas # 22586-

M. Woods/

Mr. Cardenas is in receipt of your Nov. 4, 2014 letter. He
would like to thank you for your response and consideration in this
matter. However/ he would like this missive to be construed as a
supplemental request to his initial request. In addittionr.to his
first request/ he seeks additional information that is in the poss
ession of the Marshals Service and it is as follows:

1) he is requesting the attorney/client log book entries from
the MTC Willicy County Detention Center and for attorney's: Roberto
Garza and Adolfo Alvarez, from 9/2012 thru 12/2013.

In further regards to this above dated letter from yourself.
Mr. Cardenas does ask that you consider.giving his request priority
status as he is under a time sensative situation. In effect/ he is
pending his direct appeal and needs the information requested to
support his claims.

Respectfully

dated //- ?- /^
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